
New service launch connecting Pakistan and the Middle East 

Advisory 

Nov 14, 2024 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Ocean Network Express is delighted to announce the launch of our new 

weekly service - “Pakistan Gulf Express (PGX)” – connecting Karachi to 

Jebel Ali, Hamad and Dammam. 

The introduction of the new PGX service will undoubtedly expand ONE's 

service offerings and enhance our overall network in the Arabian Sea. 

New Service details are as follows. 

PGX 

Karachi – Jebel Ali – Hamad – Dammam 

Effective voyage – MV ADDISON V.W016 with ETA Karachi 02nd Dec 2024 

 
ONE continues its best efforts in offering comprehensive coverage and 

greater service quality to customers as “Your Number ONE Shipping 

Partner”. 

Please contact your local ONE representative for further information. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 

 

https://www.one-line.com/en/news/156/all-years/all-months

